
The lead bishop for safeguarding, Jonathan Gibbs, has previously written a letter stating that the National Safeguarding Team (NST) has no view

about, and is not involved in, the wider issues relating to the College and the Dean at Christ Church, Oxford and this remains the case.  The

safeguarding issues referred to the NST are being looked at by an independent investigator and we would like to stress there is no evidence at

this time that the Dean presents a direct risk to any child or vulnerable adult. The referral is about whether safeguarding responsibilities were

fulfilled.

Along with this statement, the letter to the Church Times, was also published on the Church of England website  - this is the only place where

updates on the independent investigation will appear. There have been no other briefings.

As Bishop Jonathan said in his letter there is no agenda behind this and we would like to thank all parties for their cooperation and hope that this

safeguarding matter can be concluded quickly.
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